From: David

Sent: Tuesday, 10 May 2016 9:43 p.m.

To: Consultations

Subject: NZDA Amended Draft Submission re Consultation Oral Health Therapists

I strongly agree with all points made in the submission from the NZDA to DCNZ on the above named topic.

| graduated as a dentist, the watering down of any of my skills impacts and alters my career choice, undermining my
value as a highly skilled dentist.

David Rumble



